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Friday 29th November 2024 
Headteacher: Mrs S Mills 

Dear Cuddington Families, 

‘It’s beginning to look a lot like Christmas   

The stage is up, the twinkly lights are on, the Christmas Tree has arrived, Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 

have been practising for their nativities and yesterday we had our first Christmas singing assembly! 

Mrs Eaton has ordered the food for our Christmas dinner and Miss Michiels has completed the risk 

assessment for our whole school visit to the theatre.  

This week and next week, all your children will be part of ‘end of Autumn Term assessments.’ This 

may be a written assessment or it may be teacher assessment/observations. This information will be 

shared with Mrs Hacking in January and teachers will be equipped to shape their planning for the 

Spring Term. Today, I have visited Cherry Grove Primary School and have worked with Mrs Hacking 

on Cuddington’s School Development Plan. She is so excited to start with our community in January 

and continue the good work of our school. 

Thank you to all of you who were able to support our film night last week – our PTA (who we need to 

thank once again) have raised a further £460 for our children 😊Next week we have our Wreath 

Making night (Thursday 5th December) here at school. I am looking forward to making my first ever 

Christmas Wreath, so wish me luck! On Monday 2nd December, our Christmas Tuck Shop orders will 

open – it will close on Friday 13th December. Deliveries to the classrooms will be on Tuesday 17th. 

Each sweet bag will be £2 and there will also be chocolate bags and reindeer food for sale. 

This week, our Year 5 and 6 basketball team competed in a Weaverham Cluster competition; 

Cuddington came first and have now progressed to the Northwich finals! GOOD LUCK to our team – 

hopefully they will come back with another 1st place! #TeamCuddington strikes again 😊 

On Thursday 19th December, we will have our usual ‘Christmas Celebration’ at Cuddington; family 

members are invited to join us in the school hall from 1.20pm (celebration will start at 1.30pm). There 

will be seating and standing room as last year – and please remember to bring your singing voices 

with you if you can make it! 

Please ensure you have read the additional details of the Reception and Year 1/2 Nativities on our 

school spider messaging service. PLEASE ENSURE YOU HAVE GIVEN US PERMISSION TO TAKE 

YOUR CHILD TO THE GRANGE THEATRE ON THURSDAY 18TH DECEMBER – WE WOULD HATE TO 
HAVE CHILDREN LEFT BEHIND AT SCHOOL 

Have a wonderful weekend when it arrives, 

Kind regards, 

Sue Mills 
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